
6 November 2023 
Dear Parents and Community 
Members  
Tena Koutou 
 

 School Values: Respect—Kia u, 
Responsibility—Kia mau 

     Resilience— Kia manawanui. 

 Yr 6—8 Peter Snell Camp—
Whangaparaoa.  Unfortunately 
the weather was not kind to us 
however all planned activities for 
Mon—Thurs were able to take 
place.  The trip to Tiritiri Matangi 
took place on Thursday and was 
a wonderful learning experience 
for children and adults.  Thank 
you to the Supporters of Tiritiri 
Matangi group and to the guides 
who shared their knowledge and 
enthusiasm for conservation with 
us.  A huge thank you to Mrs 
Miles and Mrs Goldsack for 
organising and running the camp 
and to the following parents for  
their dedication to students over 
the week: Paula Coombes, Tanya  
Honiss, Anna Stormont, Anna 
Ashby, Becs Berry, Joella 
Goodwin, David Madsen, James 
Green, Justin McNabb, Daniel 
Tupaea, Tony Morris, Josh Lovatt, 
Dave Honiss, Chris McDowell, 
Caleb Phillips, Jono Coombes.  
Your assistance over the week 
was appreciated by all. 

     Thanks also to Lindy Hodgson                
and Teena Butcher who joined for 
the island trip.  Please note we 
had a number of covid cases and 
a vomiting bug circulating. 

 North Athletics—Thank you to 
all who have offered to help with 
transport to the event this 
Wednesday.  We will need you 
all, as at the present time we are 
short on transport.  We are 
planning to bring students who 
are only in field events back to 
school once they are finished. 

 Garden Competition—Entries 
for our Garden Competition close 
on Friday afternoon.  Forms are 
available from the school website 

and the office foyer.  Information 
can be found on the school 
website under Agricultural Day, 
Garden Information.   

 Year  3 & 4 Orchestra trip— 
The trip last week was enjoyed by 
our children and was a great 
learning experience.  Many thanks 
to parents who joined us for the 
trip. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Year 5 Camp Adair Camp—
Thank you to all who have 
returned forms.  A final notice will 
come home tomorrow.  Note: 
Parent Camp Meeting this 
Thursday 6pm in the staffroom. 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  
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 aƻƴ с bƻǾτ¸Ǌ лτн DȅƳƴŀǎǝŎ 
ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ŀǘ tǳƪŜƪƻƘŜ DȅƳ Ŏƭǳō 

 aƻƴ с ϧ ¢ǳŜǎ т bƻǾτ!{. DŜǘǿƛǎŜ 
ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ όCƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ [ƛǘŜǊŀŎȅύ ŦƻǊ ¸Ǌǎ 
оτу 

 ¢ǳŜǎ т bƻǾτ.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ /ƭǳō 

 ²ŜŘ у bƻǾτ¸Ǌ т ϧ у ¢ŜŎƘƴƻƭƻƎȅ 

 ²ŜŘ у bƻǾτbƻǊǘƘ DǊƻǳǇ ŀǘƘƭŜǝŎǎ 

 ²ŜŘ у bƻǾτ[ŀǳƴŎƘǇŀŘ ϧ ±ŀƭǳŜǎ 
ƎǊƻǳǇǎ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ ф bƻǾτŜȊƭǳƴŎƘτ{ǳǎƘƛ  

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ ф bƻǾτWǳƳǇ WŀƳ ϧ CƛǘƴŜǎǎ 
ŎƛǊŎǳƛǘ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ ф bƻǾτ¸ŜŀǊ р /ŀƳǇ aŜŜǝƴƎ 
с ǇΦƳΦ 

 CǊƛ мл bƻǾτ.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ Ŏƭǳō 

 CǊƛ мл bƻǾτ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ǎǎŜƳōƭȅτ
нΦолǇΦƳΦ  ![[ ²9[/ha9 

 

 

 aƻƴ мо bƻǾτ¸Ǌ лτн DȅƳƴŀǎǝŎ 
ƭŜǎǎƻƴǎ ŀǘ tǳƪŜƪƻƘŜ DȅƳ Ŏƭǳō όŬƴŀƭ 
ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴύ 

 aƻƴ мо bƻǾτ.ƻŀǊŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎτс 
ǇΦƳΦ  !ƭƭ ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ŘŀǘŜ 
ŎƘŀƴƎŜΦ 

 ¢ǳŜǎ мп bƻǾτ.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ /ƭǳō 

 ²ŜŘ мр bƻǾτ[ŀǳƴŎƘǇŀŘ ϧ ǾŀƭǳŜǎ 
ƎǊƻǳǇǎ 

 ²ŜŘ мрτCǊƛ мт bƻǾτ¸ŜŀǊ р ŎŀƳǇ ǘƻ 
/ŀƳǇ !ŘŀƛǊΣ IǳƴǳŀΦ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ мс bƻǾτCǊŀƴƪƭƛƴ !ǘƘƭŜǝŎǎτ
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǎŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ bƻǊǘƘ ŜǾŜƴǘΦ 

 ¢ƘǳǊǎ мс bƻǾτŜȊƭǳƴŎƘτ {ǳǎƘƛ 

 CǊƛ мт bƻǾτ.ǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘ /ƭǳō 
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Last week - order lunch to go in the draw! 
 

Order ezlunch for delivery between 6-10 November to be in 

the draw to win one of three $50 Countdown/Woolworths 

vouchers. Every lunch order gets you a chance to win. Three 

vouchers, three winners!  

 
T&C's - Winners will be selected randomly and notified by phone or email. Every order has 

the chance to win a $50 voucher.  Open to NZ residents with a myKindo account, at schools 

with a lunch service available between Tuesday 31 October & Friday 10 November 2023. 

Competition ends and will be drawn on Friday 10 November at 11am. No correspondence 

will be entered in to. *Vouchers may be exchanged for ezlunch credit if preferred.  

https://shop.tgcl.co.nz/shop/pdf/school/buckland_school/Menu.pdf


¸ŜŀǊ сτу tŜǘŜǊ {ƴŜƭƭ /ŀƳǇ 

CǳǊǘƘŜǊ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ  ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇƭŀŎŜŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƻƴŎŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƭƭ ƛƴΦ 



Christmas at Buckland Hall 
Saturday 9 December & Sunday 10 December 

Childrenôs Christmas Decoration Competition 

The competition is open to all children under the age of 10 years. 

Two age groupsðUnder 6 years / 6-9 years 

Two first prizes for each age group (boy & girl) 

For rules and specifications of the decoration and the full list of the activities happening over the 

weekend please visit www.bucklandhall.nz 


